

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER



Alleghany Highlands Healthy Youth Coalition

Coalition Updates

Newsletter Written By: Tiffany Bowser, AHHYC Chair

While the month of December can often be hectic and stressful, our Prevention Services Department was able to slow down a bit and concentrate on training and education.

We were excited to again sponsor one of the Magic on Main Street events this year. Parents and children alike lined up the block to see "The Polar Express". The movie, drink, and popcorn were provided free of charge.







Adverse Childhood Experiences Training For CSB Staff















It Takes A Village

Sharon Elementary School and Callaghan
Elementary School were the latest to be visited
by our Smoking Stinks team. We are thankful for
our volunteers from Alleghany Highlands YMCA
Healthy Highlands Program, Roanoke City and
Alleghany Health Districts, Lewisgale Alleghany
Hospital, and the Alleghany County Sheriffs
Office and Regional Jail for assisting us in these
presentations.